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MENTOR MENTEE LUCHEON
On Thursday, February 27. Professor Carrillo and Mr. Cedillos facilitated a
mentor and mentee luncheon-mixer. It was the first time that both mentees
and mentors met. Before the luncheon, mentors and mentees were
matched based on their interests, hobbies, and career choice. 
 
The mixer began with introductions. What's your name, meaning of your
name, and do you enjoy your name. Mentors and mentees all shared while
learning something about each other. The luncheon continued with 
mentors sharing their experiences with their very own mentor who
supported them in their college journey. 
 
To conclude, mentors and mentees who were present were able to meet
individually. This gave time to both mentor and mentee an opportunity to
talk about ground rules, meeting locations, and confidentiality. The mixer
was a success. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic. We have asked our mentors and
mentees to meet virtually by utilizing any online platform best suited.
Mentors are already meeting with their mentees using Facetime, Zoom,
Google Circles, Skype or other platforms. We are grateful to have
mentors who remain supportive and responsive. 
 

Written by Mr. Cedillos



Mr. Cedillos would like to be
accessible to all students.

Any student who is seeking
counseling, please share this
this flyer and have the student
follow the steps for an online

counseling meeting.



Please follow us via Instagram @ puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit
puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover

the LinkTree. 

Along with the Student Equity
team, Puente is excited to

announce a Puente Canvas
Shell to support students.
The Canvas Shell will be

available to students in the
upcoming weeks. 

 

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support

 

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu


